
 

Project Overview 
In 2019, Alberta Avenue will see the replacement of its aging collector and local roadway surfaces, street lights, 
and sidewalks as part of the City of Edmonton’s Neighbourhood Renewal program for mature neighbourhoods. A 
dedicated City branch, Building Great Neighbourhoods, is also exploring the redevelopment of other City-owned 
areas within the community, including green spaces and parks, and looking for opportunities and funding to make 
desired upgrades and enhancements in coordination with the Neighbourhood Renewal program. The 
reconstruction in Alberta Avenue is expected to be a 4-year renewal with anticipated completion in 2022.  
 
Planning for renewal is now mid-way. Based on the feedback collected during the previous public events and 
surveys, the project team is ready to display the first plans during the June 21​st​ ​Draft Concepts Public Event​, for 
additional input from the community. The next steps will be to analyse the public feedback, refine the draft designs 
further and set the priorities. The refined designs that will be incorporated into Neighbourhood Renewal plans 
(preliminary designs) will be shown to the public in the Fall. Additional details are shown in the project timeline 
below. 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Scope of work for Alberta Avenue Neighbourhood Renewal  
 
Stay Informed!  
For more information regarding the Alberta Avenue Neighbourhood Renewal (upcoming public meetings, project 
updates, subscription to our mail list), please visit ​edmonton.ca/BuildingAlbertaAvenue​. 

 

http://edmonton.ca/BuildingAlbertaAvenue

